
Collings Lakes Civic Association
Special Meeting 5/17/21 @7pm via Zoom

As you have probably heard by now, the CLCA has been approved for up to $1,000,000
to help construct Cushman dam. Obviously, there will be many questions and opinions
on this matter. I am writing to you in an effort to keep you informed and ease any
concerns you may have.

When the new Board emerged after the Court ruling, we were advised to seek financing
to help speed the process, and potentially ease the burden on residents as we
rebuild/replace the dams within Collings Lakes. This, of course, was easier said than
done. We learned very fast that banks simply didn’t want to loan us money as we did
not have suitable collateral, our accounts receivable was in disarray, and the taxes
hadn’t been filed during most of the court case. Here we are, three years later, and I am
happy to say we have done a “180” in these categories. Now, having three years of tax
returns, retaining a quality collection firm, establishing our accounts receivable
procedures as well as hiring an outside CPA firm to review our books, we are in much
better shape financially.

The Board has spoken with multiple banks over the last three years; some listened
more than others, but all turned us down due to lack of collateral. Each time we were
turned down, we were disappointed but we also asked many questions and continued to
learn what we needed to turn this process in our favor.

Now, here we are.

The following documents are the parameters of the opportunity with Liberty Bell Bank,
followed by a letter from our attorney who has been involved with helping us secure this
line of credit. His letter was requested to give added peace of mind to concerned
residents. This will also help clarify any false information floating around.

I truly believe this is a great opportunity to grow our community at a faster pace. Please
join us on Monday if you have any questions.

Respectfully,
Kyle Smith, President CLCA






